
 Elizabeth Bagshaw Elementary School 

350 ALBRIGHT RD. 
HAMILTON, ON  L8K 5J4 
TEL: 905.561.9520 
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EMAIL: bagshaw@hwdsb.on.ca 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/elizabethbagshaw 
PRINCIPAL:  Sherry Halla 
VICE PRINCIPAL: Jennifer Hogan 
  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 March 2 - P.A. Day - No School 

 March 5, 6 - Eye tests by Vision Works 

 March 6 - Pizza orders and money due 

 March 8 - Pizza Day 

 March 9 - Jump Rope for Heart 

 March 12 - Daylight Savings Time -                                                                                        
  Clocks move forward 1 hour 

 March 12 - 16 - MARCH BREAK - No School 

 March 17 - St. Patrick’s Day 

 March 20 - First Day of Spring 

 March 20 - Pita orders and money due 

 March 23 - Wear School Colours Day (Red & Blue) 

 March 26 - Pita Day 

 March 28 - High School Option Sheets Due (Gr.8’s) 

March 2018 Newsletter 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

Children who were born in 2014 

(who are 4 or will turn 4 before   

Dec. 31, 2018) and will attend     

Junior Kindergarten in September 2018 may now   

register. 

Registration packages will be    

available in the Main Office       

between the hours of 9:30 - 2:30. 

THANK YOU!!! 

We would like to give many thanks to the Metro 

Foundation for their very generous grant  

in support of Ms. Bentley’s & Ms. Vertlieb’s cooking 

class. 

Before and After School Survey 

Before and after-school child care programs provide children with more opportunities to learn and grow. 

All parents of students in grades JK to 5 are invited to complete a survey regarding before and after school needs 

in order to help the HWDSB see if there is enough interest to offer more programs. Go to the HWDSB website’s 

Kindergarten page under the headings ’Child Care’ and then ‘Request a new school child care location’ for either 

the printable or online survey. 

Get the Latest News Online 

Did you know that our newsletter and calendar are posted each month on our website?  Go to                      

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/elizabethbagshaw/ and click on the ‘Newsletter’ tab. If you would like to subscribe to 

our webpage and get emails on the latest information, go to http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/media/subscribe/. Type in 

your email, click on Elizabeth Bagshaw from the list of schools and click ‘Submit’. And don’t forget to check us 

out on Facebook: Elizabeth Bagshaw Elementary School and Twitter: @Bagshaw_HWDSB ! 

 

 

Just a reminder to sign up for School Cash Online if you haven’t already done so. It makes paying for school    

related expenses so much easier. No more looking for exact change! 

How to Register: 

Step 1:  Go to https://hwdsb.schoolcashonline.com. 

Step 2:  Select “Get Started Today” and follow the steps. 

If you have any problems with the registration process, please call the parent help desk at 1-866-961-1803 (toll 

free) or by email at parenthelp@schoolcashonline.com. They can be contacted 24/7. 
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